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DAN I 31983
,

fir. Richard I. Clark
Dolan & Dolan
Attorneys at Law

i Box D
Newton, New Jersey 07860

Dear Mr. Clark:
' This is in reference to your letter to Dr. Faith Brenneman dated December 17,

1982, in which you requested Nuclear Regulatory Comission representation at
the January 25, 1983, Mine Hill Township Planning Board meeting,and to your
subsequent telephone conversation with Dr. John E. Glenn of my staff.

We will be pleased to honor your request. Dr. Glenn will be available to
meet with the public and the Planning Board on January 25. Dr. Glenn is
head of one of the sections that will inspect the operation of any irradiator
facilities set up in Mine Hill Township.

If we can be of further assistance to the township, please let me know.

Sincerely.
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